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Monday 30th June      

BLUETONGUE NEWS 

 
The 1st July is a critical date because from now on the whole of England becomes one zone meaning 

that for movements of livestock within England no tests or licences are needed. 

 

The situation with regard to Wales and Scotland continues to change, but as things stand there are 

serious concerns that Welsh buyers will not be able to purchase English sheep at the Autumn sales. 

 

With regard to Bluetongue vaccinations, we continue to recommend that farmers should contact their 

vet for advice on protecting their stock. 

 

If you have any Bluetongue related queries, speak to Alastair Sneddon on 07973 982441 or ring the 

Bakewell Office on 01629 812777 





We have been asked to inform you that 
 

The Funeral for 

Dennis Kaye 
of  

Lapwater Farm, Sheffield 
 

Will be held at 

Grenoside Crematorium 

On 

Thursday 17th July 

At 12.30pm 

afterwards at the  

Old Red Lion at Grenoside. 




















